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GRAY'S INN SQUARE
BARRISTERS CHAMBERS

14 August 2017
Via Courier

Y.A.B. Dato’ Sri Hj. Mohd, Najib Bin Tun Haji Abdul Razak
Prime Minister

Office of the Prime Minister

Main Block, Perdana Putra Building

Federal Government Administrative Centre

62502 Putrajaya, Malaysia

Your Excellency,

I refer to my letter dated 13 July 2017 concerning my clients’ claims under the 1987 ASEAN
Agreement. A copy of that letter is attached for your convenience.

The letter proposed a timetable for resolving the dispute. The first milestone on that timetable was that
the Government of Malaysia “would identify the competent authority designated to engage in
consultations with us in relation to this dispute” by 10 August 2017.

That deadline has now passed. Permit me, respectfully, to remind Your Excellency of it, as well as of
the other items on the timetable.

Respectfully,

Paul H Cohen

Barrister

4-5 Gray’s Inn Square Chambers
Gray’s Inn

London WCI1R 5AH

United Kingdom
peohen@4-5.co.uk

4-5 Gray’s Inn Square, London, WCIR 5AH




